
 
       OAKVILLE SOCCER CLUB 
       2024 INVITATIONAL COLLEGE SHOWCASE WELCOME LETTER  

 

 
OSC is happy to welcome you to the Oakville Soccer Club Invitational Showcase 

The Showcase will be held in Oakville, at the Pine Glen Soccer Centre (1520 Pine Glen Road, 

Oakville, ON, L6M 4P5), where all games will be played full field on indoor turf. 

The matches will be a series of round robin showcase games with each team participating in 

one 90 minute game on Thursday December 19th, and 2 x 50 minute games on Friday 

December 20th. All games will be 11 v 11, to showcase all teams to their best advantage in 

front of college and university coaches. 

Games will be scheduled between the hours of 12:00PM and 4:00PM. All games will be 

recorded and available to all teams participating. 

Pre-registration for games will be available electronically as well as 1 hour before each team’s 

first game. 

1. All visiting teams will require a travel permit (ATF) approved by their District 

Association in order to play in the showcase. Please e-mail a PDF printout or 

photocopy of your approved travel permit to kashton@oakvillesoccer.ca as soon 

as possible. 

 
2. Teams are required to provide a copy of their official (stamped) OS Roster, their 

completed Showcase Roster that will be made available and game sheets, along with 

Digital ID Roster, Player Cards and/or Player Books for verification. Teams travelling 

from outside of Peel Halton Soccer District are asked to please ensure they have their 

approval Travel Permit with them. 

OSC will have schedules available 2 weeks prior to the start of the Showcase so that players will 

have ample time to write to school coaches. 

Please reach out to Kim Ashton at kashton@oakvillesoccer.ca for any further information that 

you might require. 

Kind regards, 

 
Kim Ashton 

Oakville Soccer Club 
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